
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Sunday, July 24, 2022  


CONTACT:  Lieutenant Steve Shebloski at (619) 531-2275 or sshebloski@pd.sandiego.gov 


Police Investigate Homicide in Linda Vista Neighborhood   


San Diego – On Sunday, July 24, 2022, just after 5 a.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a call reporting a male down in the 2200 block of Ulric 
Street in Linda Vista.  Officers from Western Division arrived at the location and found an 
unresponsive male with a gunshot wound to his upper back.  The male was being tended to 
by a family member when officers arrived.  Officers immediately began performing life 
saving measures until San Diego Fire-Rescue personnel arrived and relieved them.  
Unfortunately, the male was pronounced deceased at the scene at 05:25 a.m. 


San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene and are currently 
investigating the incident.  It is still early in the investigation and little is known about the 
circumstances leading up to the male’s death other than it appears the male was walking in 
the area of 2200 Ulric Street when he was shot by an unknown suspect(s) at some point in 
the early morning hours before he was found.  There is no suspect description at this time.  
Detectives are in the process of gathering potential evidence and attempting to locate and 
interview any potential witnesses at this time.


The deceased male has been identified, however his name is not being released at this time 
pending additional family notifications.  He is described as a 41-year-old Hispanic male.          


Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call the Homicide Unit at 
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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